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Year 3 and 4 Educational Visit to Bosworth Battlefield 

 

Tuesday 21st December 2021 

Dear Parents, 

 

In Year 3 and 4 we are all super excited to start our new topic after Christmas which is ‘The War of the Roses’. To 

support our learning and engage us further within this topic we will be going on an educational visit to Bosworth 

Battlefield on Tuesday 25th January 2022! During the visit the children will have a guided walk of Bosworth Battlefield, 

tour the expedition and attend an interactive ‘Bosworth Soldier’ workshop.  

 

The children will need to arrive at school at the normal time in their full school uniform.  We will leave at approximately 

9am and return to school prior to the end of the school day. 

 

The children will need to bring with them: 

 a waterproof/warm coat/hat/scarf/gloves as we will be outside for much of the day 

 suitable footwear to change into for the guided walk (wellies or walking boots) and a plastic bag to put them 

in 

 a water bottle 

 a packed lunch 

 

The cost for the trip, including the coach and entry fee is £15.00 per child. As this trip will be taking place on the 25th 

January, we are allowing parents to make the payment up until 4th February 2022.  However, you will still need to give 

consent for your child/ren to attend the trip by 12:00pm on Friday 14th January 2022.  The trip will be split into two 

sections, the 1st section is consent only and will show on ARBOR as £0.00, the 2nd section will be for the payment of 

£15.00. 

 

We are sure that all of the children will be truly inspired by this trip and we hope the children are just as excited as the 

teachers are! 

 

If you have any questions or queries, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Linnett and Miss Hill 

 

mailto:office@gaddesby.bepschools.org

